
 
 

 
 
 

 Are you thinking about starting up your own business? 

 

 Have you recently started your own business? 

 

 Are you thinking about diversifying or expanding your 

existing business? 

 

Commencing in April 2016, Rennie Welch LLP will be 

hosting a series of regular events in Kelso, Berwick and 

Melrose aimed at new and growing businesses. 

 

The events will provide an overview of a wide range of 

issues affecting new and growing businesses such as 

business structure, administration, accounting and 

taxation. 

 

There will also be guest speakers on hand to provide an 

insight into related issues such as banking, funding and 

legal issues. 

 

The events are free but places are limited and advance 

booking is recommended. The first event will take place at 

our Kelso office on Thursday 14th April 2016 at 5.30pm for 

approximately 1 1/2 hours.  

 

If you are interested in attending any of these events please 

contact Lynn Miller for more information either by email at 

lynn.miller@renniewelch.co.uk or by telephone on 01573 

224 391. Alternatively attendance can be registered online 

at www.renniewelch.co.uk/news/events. 
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